
Residents Warned of $500M Funding Scam for Roof 

Replacement 

 

Escambia County is warning of residents of a scam letter sent out recently 

regarding a $500 million funding program in Escambia County to repair 

failing and aged roof systems in anticipation of the 2023 hurricane season. 

Residents are urged not to call or give sensitive information over the 

phone. Click here to view the letter. 

Residents who are interested in a roof repair program should contact the 

Escambia County Community Redevelopment Agency to learn more about 

the Income Based Roof Program. The CRA can be reached at 850-595-

3217 or CRA@myescambia.com. 
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https://myescambia.com/aa88ee3c-d13d-4751-ba3f-7538ecc6b2ca?sf=4B8962A050D8http%3a%2f%2fmyescambia.com%2four-services%2fneighborhood-human-services%2fcommunity-redevelopment-agencies%2fprograms-and-services%2fresidential-programs%2fincome-based-roof-program&c=e7w0EFI3hXSOpczR0ivRysa577k%3d
mailto:CRA@myescambia.com

